
Reporting a Governor visit to Kea School  

  

Name Sarah White                                      Date 26/04/2021 

Purpose of visit   
 Pupil Premium overview visit with HeadTeacher.  

Links with the School Improvement Plan/ 20 Questions  

 

Raising standards throughout the school – maximising progress for all children 

 

 

Governor Observations and Comments 

 

I spoke with Mrs Hunkin today in relation to Pupil Premium. Due to the amount of time in lockdown in the 

Spring term no meeting has taken place until now. However Pupil Premium has been on the Full 

Governing Body agenda and Mrs Hunkin has provided updates throughout.  

 

Mrs Hunkin informed me that all class teachers had updated lists of the PP children in their classes 

following the children returning to school. There has not been any movement in numbers with the only  

exception being new pupils to the school who have joined in the last few weeks. 

 

All teachers are monitoring progress and data will be reviewed this week, prior to the full governing body 

meeting.  

 

Once the data has been analysed a subsequent meeting will be held. 

 

 

Behaviour 

Meeting took place over Teams, no pupils were seen.  

Safeguarding.  

  

There were no safeguarding concerns during this meeting.  

 

Any issues for the governing body 

I will return and carry out a walk through the school visiting each class in order to look at various books 

and compare work in books of the pupil premium grant funded children and those not in receipt of the 

grant after the 17th May when coronavirus restrictions are relaxed. 

  


